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CASITAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT              DATE: December 8, 2017 
 

 
CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 
 
On December 5, 2017, residents and businesses in the Upper Ojai Valley areas of Chumash Rd, 
Sulfur Mountain Rd, Tree Ranch Rd, High Winds Rd, and Mountain Lion Rd were notified of 
the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used for drinking and cooking purposes.  
 
The Casitas Municipal Water District in conjunction with the Drinking Water Division of the 
State Water Resources Control Board have determined that through abatement of the health 
hazard and comprehensive testing of the water, the water is safe to drink in the areas of the 
Upper Ojai identified above.  It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water or for you to 
consume bottled water. 
 
For more information call: 
 
Water Utility contact: Susan McMahon, Water Quality Supervisor, (805) 649-2251 Ext. 120 
 
State Water Resources Control Board: (805) 566-1326 
 
 
 
 


